
Question Response

1 Is there a desired adoption date by the City? The desired adoption date is by Summer 2025.

2
Is there a budget the City needs or would like to 

stay within for the BPMP development?

The City's budget for the Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Master Plan is between $100,000-$150,000.

3 Are electronic submittals allowed?
Advised hard copy preferred, delivered to Foster 

City Hall at 610 Foster City Blvd.

4 How is the project funded?

The project is funded through the City’s General 

Plan Maintenance Fund and TDA Article 3 grant 

funds.

5
Is equity expected to be a component as part of 

this project?

While equity is not explicitly mentioned in the RFP, 

it should still be considered throughout the 

process, in alignment with other work Foster City 

has done and its existing policies or goals that 

prioritize equity. 
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